
Town of Woodstock 

Board of Selectmen 

Regular Meeting 

Friday June 3, 2021 – 4:00PM 

 

In accordance with Governor Lamont’s Executive Order and social distancing guidelines 

recommended by the CDC, members of the Board of Selectmen participated in the meeting 

via ZOOM online. 

MINUTES 

 

PRESENT:  John Swan, Gregory Kline, and Chandler Paquette. 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Diane Miller, Dawn Adiletta and Emilie Hebert 

 

1. Call to Order:  First Selectmen Jay Swan called the meeting to order at 4:00pm. 

 

2. Approve the Minutes of the May 20, 2021 Regular Board of Selectmen’s Meeting:  

Selectman Chandler Paquette made a motion to approve the minutes of the May 20, 2021 

Regular Board of Selectmen’s Meeting as presented.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 

3.  Annual Review of Bloodborne Pathogens Policy:  Human Resources/Office Manager 

Crystal Adams stated that she reviewed the policy and suggested that the language regarding the 

Day Camp at Crystal Pond be removed.  If the Day Camp resumes operation the language can be 

added.   

 

Selectmen Greg Kline made a motion to approve the Bloodborne Pathogens Policy as amended.  

Motion passed unanimously. 

 

4.  Tax Rebates:  None. 

 

5.  Correspondence and Announcements:  Victor Peabody has submitted his resignation from 

the Zoning Board of Appeals as of May 20, 2021. 

 

Chris Mayhew has submitted his resignation from the Crystal Pond Park Commission effective 

June 30, 2021. 

 

The monthly activity report was received from State Policy Troop D. 

 

The Board of Selectmen have been invited to the Boy Scouts Eagle Court of Order.  Samuel 

Massey, Samuel Listro, Tristan Monahan, and Zachary Collins will be awarded their Eagle Scout 

badge at the ceremony.  Mr. Swan stated that he will attend. 

 

6.  Public Comments:  Emilie Hebert asked what the status was regarding the hiring of a new 

ZEO and when would the current ZEO be leaving her position. 

 



Mr. Swan stated that the Town is still looking for a ZEO and that the current ZEO will act in the 

interim until a new ZEO has been hired, and then the current ZEO will gradually step back from 

her position. 

 

7.  Other From Committee:  Mr. Kline praised the highway department on the wonderful job 

they did re-paving New Sweden Road. 

 

8.  Adjournment:  Mr. Paquette made a motion to adjourn at 4:10pm.  Motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Christine G. French, 

Recording Clerk 

 

To view the meeting click on the following link:  https://youtu.be/Gxbwd3yahC4 
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